Lou Mansolillo

From: Tim Meyer <tbrfenway@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 8:04 AM

To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: HB 6207

Please pass House Bill 6207, the bottle bill. | write to you strongly in favor of this important piece of legislation. Four
years ago, | moved to Rhode Island from Connecticut, which has a bottle deposit law in place for many years. It is an
effective deterrent to the littering of bottles.

Thank you for your public service and consideration of my views.
Tim Meyer

836 Matunuck School House Road
South Kingstown, Rl 02879

Sent from my iPhone



